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accounts and also remove a cause of friction between the
Central and the provincial governments. It would be in
conformity with the principle that there should be as few
points of contact as possible between the various partners
of the federation, within their respective spheres.
Death Duties.
Death duties are closely connected in their nature and
administration with income-tax, and in common with the
income-tax exhibit the conflicting claims of origin and
domicile. It is not an easy matter to ascertain their correct
apportionment as between Province and Province, and
there is a very good case for regarding the duties as a
contribution for the protection afforded to property by the
Central Government. There is thus, in abstract theory, a
great deal to be said for making the tax an item of Central
resources. A study of federal systems does not, however,
bear out this conclusion. Death duties in most federations
are wholly assigned to the constituent States or Provinces,
but general legislation for the regulation of the tax has
been found necessary, in some countries to avoid double
taxation. In the United States of America, both the
Federal and the State Governments levy succession duties.
In Canada and Switzerland, the Provinces and Cantons
alone levy them; while in Australia both the Common-
wealth and the States imposed death duties until 1926-7,
when it wTas decided to hand them over wholly to the
States. The question has frequently been discussed in
India, and a proposal to impose such duties in Bombay
was recently negatived by the local legislature. It is
doubtful whether the yield from such a duty in India
wrould be at all commensurate with the trouble involved
in its collection. The system of joint coparcenary property
and the law of survivorship which prevail in India make

